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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission T —

; Washington, D. C. 20555 §
a Attn: fen Gordon ‘

Dear Len.,

In reference to your letter reguesting a Quality Assurance

s

program for Radicactive Material packages, you should have

a Quality Assurance Program approval No. 0168 in your files.

Please use this program for renewal as we are still using

the same program and no revisions have been mede.

in this oversight and would

Please accept our apologies

appreciate your prompt action and help in reinstating this i

important program.

Sincerely,
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Robert H. Parechanian
President
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